
      Contact: James M. Goss  
         Phone: (910) 457-3900 
For release:  June 15, 2017  

Dosher Foundation receives $20K education grant 

SOUTHPORT—The Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation has received a $20,000 

grant from The Noren Foundation, a private foundation focused on education.  

The Dosher Foundation now has received $70,000 from The Noren Foundation over the 

past four years. This grant supports scholarships to Brunswick Community College students 

pursuing health care careers along with professional development and training needs within 

the hospital.  

For more information, call the Dosher Foundation at (910) 457-3850 or visit  

www.Dosher.org/Foundation. 

#   #   # 

!  
Posing (left to right) with a check from The Noren Foundation are Dosher Foundation President 
Lynda Stanley, Foundation Board Vice Chair Mark Bachara, Foundation member Melody Ryan, 
Foundation Board Chair Barbara Boland, Foundation Board Secretary Beth Nelson, and 

Foundation member Dr. Scott Starks. 
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